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Sanova Dermatology
3434 Prytania St STE 310
New Orleans, LA 70115
(504) 897-5899

December 10, 2024
Dear Valued Patient,

As many of you know, Sanova Dermatology took over my practice in the summer of 2018. It has been a
good experience and | have no regrets.

Sanova has decided to consolidate practices. One of their offices is not too far from my existing office. It
is located in Heritage Plaza, 111 Veterans Boulevard, Suite 400. | will be moving to that location now that
the lead physician is retiring at the end of January. My start date at this location is Thursday, January
2nd, 2025.

Many of you have been with me for decades and | hope you will follow me. There is validated parking and
I will have all your records. There are other providers at this office that can address your concerns when |
am out of town. This location may be more convenient for my Metairie, Kenner, and Northshore patients
but | know it's a little further for my Uptown patients. It's still an easy, early exit off the interstate. Plus, my
phone number will stay the same to ease the transition.

For those of you with pre-scheduled appointments starting in the New Year, we need to confirm these
appointments. We think it would be most efficient for you to call the number above when you get this letter
to confirm you are coming to the new location. For those that we don’t hear from, we will attempt to reach
you. My new schedule will initially include Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. If your appointment is on a
Wednesday, a staff member will be reaching out to reschedule accordingly if you don’t call us first. We
certainly don’t want anyone to drive to the Prytania Street office and there is no one there. Please do not
hesitate to call the office if you have any questions regarding an upcoming appointment.

The maijority of skincare products are available online at ShopMD Skincare.com. If you run low on ‘green
cream’ (tretinoin) or our skin lighting cream it will be available for purchase at the Metairie location.
Remember, you can’t just walk in and purchase it from the front desk on Prytania anymore as no staff will
be there.

Help me spread the word by telling your present doctors, your family and your friends where | have
moved. | really do hope you let me continue to provide you with the dermatologic and cosmetic care that

you have entrusted me with. It has been an honor.

Best wishes for the holidays and new year,

Dr. Sharon Meyer
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